
SAFEGUARDING REPORT 2020 

 Parish Safeguarding Officers held periodic meetings to discuss progress. 

All PSOs have completed either C1/2 or C3 training. 

Self Audits carried out and action plans drawn up. 

DBS checking of all PCC members underway. 

C0 training for all PCC members underway. 

ACNY website updated with safeguarding policy. 

Safeguarding policy and contact information displayed in all 7 churches. 

Risk assessments for Uffington’s activities with children updated on 21/09//19. 

As a result of the COVID-19 epidemic we started to hold services on line using ZOOM. 

This involved craft activities for children therefore a risk assessment of safeguarding issues 

involved with online services was carried out. Advice on online safety was sent out to parents of 

children taking part in the services. 

GOING FORWARD 

Continue with PCC DBS checks and training. 

Safer recruiting training for PSOs. 

Safeguarding on every PCC agenda and formal reports twice a year. 

 

        


